
  

 

We Start With… 

A two minute period of silence - a moment of 

peace. 

From the Chair 

Information for the Sea of Faith National 

Conference is now available at 

http://www.sof.org.nz/2016confdata.pdf 

Held at the Silverstream Retreat Centre, it 

promises to be very much more comfortable than 

‘conferences we have known’.  You can find the 

registration document at the above address.   

You do not have to be a member of SoF, 

nationally or locally, to attend the conference.  

Many SoFers consider it the highlight of their 

year. 

July meeting: God is the Good We Do 

This month and next Marjorie and Bruce Spittle 

will introduce two of the conference keynote 

speakers, their background and their thinking: 

July:     Prof Michael Benedikt 

August:   Rev Gretta Vosper 

Michael Benedikt has written about Theopraxy, 

which he defines as ‘the practice of God.’ The 

word follows from the thesis that God is the good 

we do—and only the good we do. 

Whether you plan to attend the conference or 

not, these two thinkers are well worth meeting in 

this way.  We will undoubtedly hear more about 

their contributions after the conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Najibullah Lafraie was to talk to us this 

month, but we have agreed with Najib that he 

will speak to us at our October meeting. 
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SoF JULY meeting 

 

Thursday, 28 JULY 

 

A conversation about  
 

Michael Benedikt 

and his thesis 

‘God is the Good We Do’ 
 

The programme will run 

from 6 – 7.30 pm 

Tea/coffee from 5.30 pm 

 Contribution - $4 

Chair, and Acting Newsletter Editor: 
 

Gretchen Kivell 

1 Windsor Street, Opoho 

DUNEDIN 9010 

Ph: 473 0031 

gretchen.kivell@xtra.co.nz 
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